

Hoyle Nursery School

Mission Statement

At Hoyle Nursery School we believe in providing early years education and care of the highest quality to enable our children to develop and grow into confident individuals and successful learners.

Newsletter October 2018

WELCOME TO HOYLE

We would like to say a special hello to all our new children and parents across the School.

Induction Information

You will have been given our School Prospectus and lots of other vital information as part of your child's induction. This forms part of our Home-School Agreement so if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to ask a member of staff or speak to the Head Teacher.

Holidays and Closures

Please ensure you have a copy of the current Holiday List for 2018-19. They are available from Reception. School closes for Half Term on Friday 19th October and re-opens on Tuesday 30th October.

Parent Hub App

Please make sure you have downloaded our School App so that you don't miss out on any information. If you need help to do this please see Lesley in the Office.

Progress Meetings

Progress Meetings will be taking place this term. Look out for the dates. You will receive a Progress Report for your child.

Theme

This half term our themes are "Just Me" and "Me and my Nursery". The children will be learning and speaking about the things they enjoy at home and School and sharing their experiences with their friends. They will be learning Nursery Rhymes and making self portraits.



Events and Fundraising

Throughout the year we hold a number of special events to support children's learning about the wider world and to help fundraise for School and for different Charities.

Harvest Donations

A big 'thankyou' to everyone who donated items for the Harvest. These will be collected and distributed by the Salvation Army to local families. Verity from the Salvation Army is coming into School to meet the children and to speak to them about where their donations will go to.



Sponsored Welly Walk

Wednesday 10th October. We will be completing or annual walk to raise lots of money for our School Fund and to support our Christmas activities. It is great fun and parents can join us. Wellies at the ready!



You will receive further information and reminders nearer the time but please make a note of all the forthcoming events that are listed overleaf.

Creepy Crawly Roadshow

A fun day was had by all when we dressed up as Ladybirds for our Creepy Crawly Day. We raised £89.00 for School Fund. The children really enjoyed seeing and touching all the animals. They were very brave. Well done!



Family Support Advisor

The School has a Family Support Advisor Tracey Beswick, who is available to all Parents. She is in School on Wednesday mornings and can be contacted at other times through a member of staff. Tracey can support with a range of information and advice such as school and other application forms, benefits, housing and family support.

School Governing Body

Our Governing Body is made up of key stakeholders including Parents, Staff, Community and Local Authority Representatives.

Abdelsalam Elfarsi has recently been appointed as our new Parent Governor. If you are interested in finding out more about being a Governor or joining the Governing Body please speak to the Head Teacher or a member of staff.

The website will continue to be updated with further information so remember to keep having a look.

www.hoylenurseryschool.co.uk

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT

Val and Staff

Diary Dates for the Autumn Term 2018

Wednesday 10th October - Sponsored Welly Walk

This is our annual sponsored walk to raise funds for the school. Your child will receive a sponsor form and we would be really grateful if you could raise as much money as possible to support our activities in School. You are welcome to join us on the walk so more details to follow.

- Wednesday 17th October Photographs (These make a lovely Christmas present!)
 All children will be having a professional photograph taken which you can choose to buy. Please let a member of staff know if you wish to have a family photograph taken. Further details will be given nearer the time.
- Wednesday 31st October Spooky Day
 Wear spooky clothes to School, donation £1.00.
- Friday 16th November Children in Need

 We will be enjoying different activities and will have a spotty dressing theme for the day with a £1 donation for each child.



Week Commencing 19th November - Mr Custard
 Mr Custard will be performing a special Christmas show for all the children.

Christmas Activities

- Christmas Sparkle Stall Week beginning Monday 26th November
- Christmas Raffle Week beginning 10th December
- Christmas Performances To be confirmed
- Children's Christmas Dinner To be confirmed
- Children's Christmas Party with Father Christmas To be confirmed



